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State University College at Buffalo 

April 15, 1983 

Dear Colleague: 

1300 Elmwood Avenue 
Buffalo, New York 14222 

What do the following have in common: redspire, skyline locust, 
Kentucky coffee, amur cork, sweetgum, zelkova, and katsura? They are a 
few of the more than fifteen different varieties of trees which will be 
planted on-- campus this spring. 

You have always been supportive of Buffalo State in its mission to 
become an excellent academic institution. We hope you will now come to the 
college's aid in its effort to add beauty to the campus. 

Not long ago a master plan for landscaping the large lawn areas and 
quads was drawn up. Now work on that plan is underway--as you can read in 
this edition of LIAISON--but we need your help and perhaps that of your 
department or professional group in this effort. 

You can leave a legacy for future generations by a gift of $100 to buy 
a tree, ·or a cluster for $500, which will be planted either in the Upton 
Quad or along Rockwell Road. Since a tree is a beautiful and lasting 
memorial, you might wish to donate one in behalf of, or in memory of, 
another person. 

Those donating a tree will receive a copy of a plot plan indicating 
where each tree will be planted and the name of its donor. Eventually, a 
permanent plot plaque will be erected which will list donors' names. 

For those who wish to take part in this project, you should know that 
your donation can be credited to the 1982-83 or 1983-84 Annual Fund. Also, 
all checks should be made out to the Buffalo State College Foundation, Inc. 
and sent to the Foundation Office, GC 516. 

We appreciate your interest and efforts on behalf of this project. 

Regards, • 
6----L~ 

Wil~ .... Lic~ta 

B~anlp~ady 
Co-Chairmen 
Campus Committee 
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